COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Strect, E.C.3,

Your Ref : NO.5914/29. 17th April, 1950.

. Dear Sir,
With reference to my letter of the 15th
February last respecting the Steel Lighter "VIC 63",
I shall be obliged 1f you will kindly let me know
whether you are now in a position to furnish me
with your proposals regarding the carrying out of
the Screwshaft Survey and Special Survey.

Your faithfully.

Clerk to the

; Classificaticn Commit¥ee,
'he Senilor Officer,

larwlch Division,
teserve Fleet,
HARWICH.
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